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Early Years Foundation Stage
Newsletter 7/10/2018




Dear Parents, 

The children are really enjoying the story of the gingerbread man and this week we will continue with our activities. 
· Counting gingerbread men.
· Making salt dough gingerbread men for our role play area.
· Using the interactive gingerbread man program on the touch screen.
· Thinking about our pencil grip as we mark make and write our name.
· In PE with Mr Grooms we will be throwing and catching a range of different objects and moving in response to different types of music.
 
We will also carry out an investigation to see what will happen to our gingerbread man if he tries to swim across the river so he doesn’t get eaten by the fox and what we can do to help him.

Please continue to send in any photos of numbers in the environment, both at home and outside. Thank you to those of you who have already sent some in.

Thank you also to those of you who have sent in your leaf with photos of your family. If you haven’t done this and would like a new leaf please pop in.

We look forward to seeing you at the reading meeting on Thursday 11th at 5.30pm. This will be the same presentation as last year but feel free to pop along if you’ve already seen it. Please use the Nursery and Reception entrance as the meeting will take place in the Reception classroom.

Our coffee morning is on Friday 12th from 9.15 to 10.30, it would be lovely to see you if you can make it.


Please continue to upload observations of your child onto Tapestry. Your contributions to your child’s learning journey are just as important and valuable as the ones that are included from school. Please contribute to your child’s profile as much as possible.


Thank you for all your support, 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Mrs Falloon, Mrs Denson and Mrs Hilton.
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